CORONAVIRUS TRAVEL UPDATE

28 February 2020

Dear Umrah & Hajj Passengers

السلام عليكم ورحمة الله وبركاته

Effective from the 27th of February 2020, the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia has temporarily suspended Umrah and Tourist visas for people of all nationalities for the purpose of Umrah Pilgrimage.

Please note that this is only a short-term precautionary measure. We will be closely monitoring the situation and will communicate any updates from the concerned authorities.

UMRAH PASSENGERS





If you have booked a Flight or an Umrah Package to travel within the next week, please contact your agent immediately. Your agent will explore the options of rescheduling your trip or a refund. If your travel is after 1 week, please wait for further updates.

HAJJ PASSENGERS



If you have booked a Hajj package, please do not worry and rest assured that we are closely following developments surrounding the epidemic and will keep you updated of any significant news.

YOUR SAFETY AND SECURITY REMAINS HIGH PRIORITY FOR US



The Saudi Authorities have many years of experience dealing with such epidemics and they have previously overcome challenges following the outbreak of MERS and SARS.



